Disciplinary Committee at TAPMI
The Disciplinary Committee at TAPMI plays a crucial role in maintaining the integrity and discipline within the institution, ensuring that all students adhere to the rules and regulations as outlined in the PGP Handbook. This committee is primarily tasked with investigating any alleged violations of the rules by students, conducting impartial internal inquiries, and determining whether a breach of conduct has occurred.
When a student is suspected of violating the rules or regulations set forth in the PGP Handbook, the case is referred to the Disciplinary Committee by the PGP Chair, Dean Academics or Dean Administration. The committee's role is to thoroughly investigate the incident, gather evidence, and ascertain the facts. The investigation also involves reviewing the specific clauses of the PGP Handbook that are relevant to the alleged violation.
The Disciplinary Committee’s objective is to ensure a fair and unbiased investigation, providing a detailed report of its findings. This report includes an assessment of which specific rules have been violated, the severity of the violation, and the circumstances surrounding the incident. Based on the findings, the committee makes recommendations regarding the appropriate actions or penalties, if any, to be taken against the student involved.
The final decision on the recommended disciplinary action is typically made by the Director, Deans and PGP Chair, based on the committee’s findings and recommendations. The role of the Disciplinary Committee is therefore essential in upholding the standards of behavior expected from students at TAPMI, ensuring that any violations are addressed in a fair, just, and consistent manner.
In summary, the Disciplinary Committee at TAPMI serves as an investigative body that ensures accountability and maintains the academic and ethical standards of the institution by enforcing the rules outlined in the PGP Handbook.

